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Monday 20th February 2023 

                                           World Book Day! 

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day.  

As Thursday the 2nd is already a very busy day with Parents Evening, we are 

choosing to celebrate at DJA on: 

FRIDAY 3RD MARCH! 

On this occasion, we will not be asking the children to dress up or for parents to 

come into school as we already have a really exciting Science Family Café a couple 

of weeks later (a letter and invite for this will be sent out soon!).  

Our in school celebration will include an opportunity to mix with children from across 

all year groups in our School Houses and ‘visit’ a ‘Starbooks’ café to share a story 

and recommend books to others, as well as be treated to a lovely hot chocolate and 

snack while doing so! 

The children will also all bring home a World Book Day Voucher – these entitle each 

child to a FREE BOOK!  

They can be swapped for a book at the following places close to us: 

 Tesco, Dereham 

 Morrisons, Dereham  

 The Works, Dereham and The Works, Swaffham 

 Sainsburys, Longwater 

Look for the books with the World Book Day symbol and simply take that with your 

voucher to the till! 

We are so excited to mark this day again so keep your eyes peeled on our website 

and social media sites for highlights of the day! 

 

 


